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28/08/2024  19:04:072024/3073/P OBJ Monika Szczygiel Hi,

I would like to object to this on the grounds of causing a large disturbance, excessive noise, loss of privacy 

and daylight during both installation and use of the proposed restaurant.

There are three residential properties on three upper floors of the house which will be negatively affected by 

this - I have lived in one of them for over a decade.

Ventilation ducts are very noisy both during installation and use. I know that because there is one already in 

the next house at number 151 and that's already noisy enough.

The noise assessment which was carried out in preparation for this was done in secret without giving any 

notice to residents. They chose locations to falsely minimise the impact on the residents - only measuring on 

rear garden covering (not first floor rear terrace) and top flat bedroom, even though it's furthest from the noise. 

No measurements were taken at first and second floor flats.

This ventilation duct would have to be located right next to our windows because there's very limited space in 

the back of the building. Installing it would require destruction to first floor flat terrace and erecting scaffolding 

covering windows of all three flats for unknown length of time causing noise and loss of privacy. Using the duct 

in the evenings will cause vibrations and noise right next to our windows, causing long-term distress to all of 

us residents.

The installed duct will also stick out a lot from the wall and block light to windows - the proposed location of the 

duct is only a side view, not showing how the duct will be routed around the terrace extension containing first 

floor flat bathroom. Due to very limited space in the back of the building the duct might have to be installed 

right next to first floor bedroom window, right next and around my window, and IN FRONT OF third floor 

window or cross the whole width of the building, blocking light and creating more noise.

Based on communication to date, I do not believe the owner of the proposed restaurant would be willing to 

make any expenses to minimise impact on neighbours.
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